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Cherry Blossom Nursery School Newsletter
November 2018

Area news 0-2’s
	The 0-2 children are looking at Construction as their topic, they have been enjoying building towers using different materials from their loose part area. The children and staff have created a construction area in their room where they can use different parts to explore different ways of building. We have looked at different books and will visit the library to look for different books of construction, investigating different mode of transport that are used for construction. We will be exploring our local community for construction sites and seeing the work they do from a distance.
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Area news 2-3’s
 Area news 3-5’s

	The ‘old and new’ of Dundee is our new topic in 3-5’s. This current interest has come from the children who have been talking about the V & A museum with their families. The children have been along and seen the outdoor area of the V & A and they have planned, along with Esme Mewse Mum, for a visit. We have changed the back room into a Creation Station where the children can explore with powder paints, making their own paint and have access to create their art work.  We also have a ‘dough’ station where they will make their own playdough using the recipe displayed for them. Outdoors, they have been weaving using ribbon to create their outdoor hut, they have also made a workshop where they have access to real tools for them to build and fix things in the garden (under adult supervision). This has created a huge interest in weaving and threading, so a station has been created in the main room. We will extend on all these exciting activities that are happening.
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New starts 
	We would like to welcome Martha Flether & Finn Perry to our 0-2 area.
We would like to welcome Katie MacLachlan to our staff team.  

Katie will be working in all rooms to develop her knowledge of Childcare and Education, which will lead to commencement of a work-place training place, in conjunction with Coral-Shore Training.  





The children are enjoying looking at Transport in 2-3’s, they have shown an interest in this from their outdoor ventures in the local community. They particularly enjoy going to the bridge at Seabraes where they watch the trains go by and see the aeroplanes coming and going. They also enjoy finding different types of cars, taxis and buses, looking at the numbers and seeing where they go. We will be visiting the library for a variety of books to help us explore our topic more and arrange a visit to the transport museum.





Congratulations to – 


Jenna Bruce who will now be our acting Depute Manager.


Gemma Taylor who has been promoted to Senior Early Practitioner for 0-3’s 


Nicki Philbin who has been promoted to Senior Early Years Practitioners for 3-5’s.





Up-coming events –


Fireworks on 5th November


Children In Need on 7th November


St Andrews Day on Friday 30th November
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Launch of Cherry Blossom’s Nursery School Website.





Look out for new website where you will find lots of exciting information and as always please give us your feedback on this.








                                                             DAIS








